
New Orleans Ladies' Program 
On Thursday, April 22, participants in the 67th Annual 

Spring Meeting's Ladies Program in New Orleans will have 
an opportunity to see firsthand the world famous Louisiana 
Superdome, which seats 75,000 persons. The scene of last 
New Year's Eve Sugar Bowl and January's Pro Bowl, the 
Superdome is even more impressive from within than on 
television. 

From the Superdome, buses will shuttle the ladies to the 
International Trade Mart Building adjacent to the Missis- 
sippi River. Before or after luncheon, the ladies will visit 
the Louisiana Maritime Museum. Located on the 31st floor 
of the Trade Mart Building, the museum is a unique way to 
experience the seafaring history of New Orleans, a major 
port since its founding in 1718. 

Luncheon will be in the beautiful Plimsoll Club on the 
Trade Mart's 35th floor, surrounded by picture windows 
permitting a view of the oceangoing cargo ships traversing 
the Mississippi River or of the city as far as Lake Pontchar- 
train on its northern border. 

On Friday, the ladies will visit the Pitot Mansion on 
Bayou St. John, steeped in history going back to colonial 
days, followed by a visit to St. Mary's Assumption church, 
a National Historic Landmark that has just been completely 
renovated. After this, there will be an enjoyable luncheon 
at the Versailles restaurant on St. Charles and Jackson 
Avenue. The chef, Guenter Preuss, has recently been 
awarded third place in the Best New Orleans Restaurant 
Contest sponsored by Jack DuArte of the Times-Picayune, 
who writes, lives, and enjoys the gastronomic treats avail- 
able in New Orleans. • 

The 75,000 seat Louisiana Superdome, site of last New Year's 
Eve Sugar Bowl and January's Pro Bowl, will be toured by the 
AOCS ladies on April 22. 

The Pitot House, an 18th century plantation on Bayou St. John, 
is on the April 23 Ladies" Program agenda. 

New Orleans Panorama: View from the Louisiana Maritime Museum "in the sky" on the 31st floor of the Trade Mart Building. 

G u i d e d  T o u r s  o f  N e w  Or leans  Jazz  
M u s e u m  T o  Be A r r a n g e d  

Among the many possible diversions for members and 
their guests attending the Spring meeting in New Orleans, 
April 21-24, is a tour of the Jazz Museum. According to 
Robert L. Ory, technical program chairman and a member 
of the New Orleans Jazz Club, groups of 18-20 are eligible 
for a guided tour for $.50 a person (down from the stan- 
dard rate of $1.00 for adults and $.50 for children under 12 
only). 

Exhibits include musical instruments of such greats as 
Louis Armstrong, photos and documents (among them Lulu 
White's Blue Book- the  list of girls who "plied their trade" 
in old Storyville)~ and all sorts of jazz memorabilia. In the 
style of "Dial-a-Tune," tapes of various jazz greats are avail- 
able for private listening on telephones in the museum. 

The museum is open from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tuesday through Saturday. 

Members and guests who are interested in group visits 
should so state when they pre-register, or see Bob Ory at 
the meeting. He will arrange times for the tours, which take 
about 1-1/2 hours. • 

Among the many exhibit cases in the Jazz Museum is the one 
above, dedicated to Louis Armstrong. 
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